
 

 

 

General Pension Information 

 

 

Teachers’ Pension Plan 
Employees who are qualified teachers’ must contribute to the Ontario Teachers’ Pension 
Plan regardless of the position that they hold with the Board. This includes employees 
who may not currently be registered or working as a teacher presently. 
 
Enrolment into the program is completed by the Pension Department at The Upper 
Canada District School Board and forwarded electronically to the Ontario Teachers’ 
Pension Plan Board. The Pension Board contacts the new employee directly regarding 
membership into the plan.  
 
The Ontario Teachers’ Pension Plan Board has a secure member website where 
employees can review their pension information. Click the link to the right to access this 
site.  

 
 

 
Member Hotline  
1-800-668-0105 

OMERS Pension Plan 
Any employee hired into a permanent position with the Upper Canada District School 
Board, that is not a qualified teacher, is enrolled in the OMERS pension plan.  
 
Enrolment into the program is completed by the Pension Department at The Upper 
Canada District School Board. Once this is complete OMERS will send the employee a 
membership package.  
 
Temporary Employees – Temporary employees can enroll in the OMERS plan if they 
meet the voluntary enrolment criteria. For more information view the Voluntary Enrolment 
Information Letter. 

 
 

Client Services 
1-800-387-0813 

 

 

http://www.ucdsb.on.ca/careers/resources/Documents/Voluntary%20Pension%20Enrolment%20Information.pdf
http://www.ucdsb.on.ca/careers/resources/Documents/Voluntary%20Pension%20Enrolment%20Information.pdf
http://www.otpp.com/members/overview;jsessionid=GG7eOM288xc+vly1ksOy8JNl.undefined
http://www.omers.com/
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